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COVID-19	UPDATE
Last	night	(Wednesday	night)	Kyle	Wilson,	our	Associate	Pastor	of	Student

Ministries,	received	confirma?on	of	a	posi?ve	test	for	COVID-19.	Kyle	was	onstage
for	the	welcome	at	both	services	last	Sunday	morning,	November	8,	but	he	was
wearing	a	face	covering	at	all	?mes	other	than	when	he	was	speaking	from	the

plaOorm.

If	you	were	in	contact	with	Kyle	on	Sunday	within	6’	for	more	than	15	minutes,
please	take	all	precau?ons	you	deem	necessary.	

h"ps://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/public-health-
recommenda=ons.html

Please pray for the Wilson family and others who are struggling with
COVID-19. Kyle is currently recovering at home.

UNIVERSITY BAPTIST CHURCH
16106 Middlebrook Drive
Houston, TX 77059
281.488.8517 ubc@ubc.org
www.ubc.org

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/public-health-recommendations.html
https://app.constantcontact.com/pages/campaigns/email-details/details/activity/ba22f72f-1656-490c-8468-cfe762772542#
mailto:ubc@ubc.org
https://www.ubc.org/


 ​  ​  ​  ​

University Baptist Church | 16106 Middlebrook Dr., Houston, TX 77059

Unsubscribe {recipient's email}

Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by ubc@ubc.org powered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.facebook.com/UBCHouston/
https://twitter.com/ubchouston
https://www.youtube.com/user/ubchouston
https://www.instagram.com/ubchouston/
https://app.constantcontact.com/pages/campaigns/email-details/details/activity/ba22f72f-1656-490c-8468-cfe762772542#
https://app.constantcontact.com/pages/campaigns/email-details/details/activity/ba22f72f-1656-490c-8468-cfe762772542#
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/service-provider?cc=about-service-provider
mailto:ubc@ubc.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

